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Letter to Parent/Guardian 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Our school prides itself on delivering effective, age-appropriate relationships and sex education (RSE) that 

meets the needs of all our pupils within an inclusive and supportive learning environment using non-biased 

resources. RSE is taught by experienced and skilled teaching staff who are committed to preparing your child 

to live and learn safely in the modern world, negotiating the transition into increasing independence with the 

development of knowledge, values and skills to make positive, healthy and safe choices. 

RSE will deliver a spiral curriculum that enables pupils to build on their prior learning by revisiting some 

themes to further develop knowledge, values and skills in an age and stage-appropriate manner.  As such, some 

themes are repeated to enable a deeper exploration of the related issues. These themes can be seen on the 

‘policy support document’. 

I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that none of the teaching materials or strategies should shock 

pupils. All lessons will be taught in a strictly non-judgemental and non-biased manner to allow your child the 

opportunity to consider the information and develop their own values, attitudes and opinions about the topic. We 

would encourage you to discuss your child’s relationships and sex education with them at home. This is an 

opportunity for you to share your family values in relation to the topics, building strong channels of 

communication about emotions, the human body and relationships with your child. 

If you would like to know more information about our programme of relationships and sex education, please 

familiarise yourself with the RSE policy and read the ‘Top tips for talking to your child’ overleaf. 

Please feel free to contact the school if you would like to discuss our programme of relationships and sex 

education on an individual basis. 

Yours sincerely 

Jacqui Groves  

(Life Skills and RSE lead) 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Top Tips for Talking to your Child  
 

Talking to your child about their bodies, relationships, puberty and sex is important; building good 

channels of communication throughout childhood can help your child to communicate with you as future 

issues of increasing importance arise and may help to reduce risk taking behaviours as they approach 

adulthood. 

Your child needs to know that it's OK to talk, and that you're happy to talk about it. They'll learn this 

through your body language, tone and manner when you talk, so try to behave as though you would in any 

other normal, everyday topic of conversation. 

Simple strategies to make talking about bodies, relationships, puberty and sex more comfortable: 

 Start off by talking about something that you both find more comfortable, such as feelings and 

emotions. 

 Ask them what they think their friends know/think about the topic, as this provides a way to talk about 

your child’s views indirectly. 

 Avoid ‘The Chat’. Talk about these issues little and often, over everyday events like washing up or 

watching TV. This can help to normalise the conversation, and ease uncomfortable feelings. 

 Don’t leave it too late. Start talking about puberty before you feel your child is approaching it so that 

you already have strong channels of communication established in readiness.  

 Be prepared to listen. Your child will want to have their voice heard without feeling judged and 

feeling listened to will encourage them to come to you to talk about issues in the future. 

 If they ask you a question that you are not sure how to answer, that is OK. Suggest that you find out 

the answer together and then you will both know! 

 Try to listen calmly, even if what they say surprises or concerns you. Try to remember that it is good 

that they are comfortable to discuss issues with you, and that they need to trust you will not respond 

negatively. 

 

 

Make sure they know that they can talk to you anytime about 

anything 

 

 

 

Please see the link below, for a light-hearted video on the ‘do’s and 

don’ts’ of talking to your child about sex education 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a3MyLt6l5n0 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a3MyLt6l5n0

